










EXECUTIVE SESSION 

NEXT MEETING 

ADJOURNMENT 

reaching out to some recommended facilitators but there is not 
someone set for this meeting yet. 

The Board asked to discuss how to test a fair free zone this 
summer at the retreat. 

11. Recommendations for Future Topics (Discussio11)

The Directors expressed no concern or recommendations on the 

Marketing and Branding RFPs. 

Regarding ED and Senior Staff Recruitment, Ms. Allen said 
that she recommends having a subcommittee that could start 
working on these subjects as soon as possible to meet the 
transition timeline. Director Bartnik, Director Bidez, and Mr. 
Bill Ray nominated themselves to be part of this subcommittee. 

Not Applicable. 

March 8, 2022. 

At 1 :40 PM, Director Davis made a motion to adjourn the 
meeting. Director Eickholt seconded the motion, which passed 
with a unanimous 6-0 vote. 
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